
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children in Amethyst class have recently reached their DOJO target of 1200 dojo’s. 

They have chosen to have a pyjama and popcorn day. They can wear pyjamas to school and 

bring slippers in a bag. 

This will be on Friday 14th February. 

 

Kind regards, 

Karen Golding 

 


